

To: Larry Visoski [REDACTED]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Mon 6/5/2017 6:45:44 PM
Subject: Re: Update

Ok that's good info. I am definitely leaning toward him staying put in PB. Karyna is flying to PB tonight with her cats. I called the hotel in San Diego JE was thinking to stay at and they don't allow cats... ! So I still have no reservations for a hotel for him out west at all. !!

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jun 5, 2017, at 2:39 PM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

>

> Hello [REDACTED], just spoke to Jeffrey, just wanted to know how the weekends Wedding went, I told him I would be available to fly on Wednesday morning, he said he was on sure of the schedule just yet, so that's the only update I got for you, unless you've heard something good keep me posted all the best Larry

>

> Sent from my iPhone